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BART weekend closures planned between Walnut
Creek and Orinda stations

BART is making extensive repairs and upgrades to the
track between Orinda and Walnut Creek stations on most
weekends through October, including some upcoming full
weekend closures with bus bridges. Closure weekends:
Aug. 31-Sept. 2 (Labor Day Weekend), Sept.14-15,
Sept. 28-29, Oct.12-13, and Oct. 26-27. Riders should
expect delays of 40 minutes or more on closure
weekends. Free shuttle bus service will be provided
between Orinda, Lafayette and Walnut Creek stations.
BART will also do work at night after service closes on
weeknights through at least the end of October.

Use the Trip Planner (www.bart.gov/planner), call the
BART Transit Information Center at (510) 465-BART
(2278), or get the Official BART app to plan your trip.

Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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